
From: Brian B.
To: Davis, Meghaan
Subject: Re: May I please sign up to provide testimony?
Date: Thursday, July 23, 2020 1:21:59 PM

Hi Meghaan, 

Thank you. I will be speaking about increasing the visibility of Portland Police identification
numbers so as to increase accountability to Black and Brown people. I will be respectfully
requesting that large id numbers be permanently attached to the front, back and pant leg of all
officers. 

Thank you, 
Brian

Sent from my iPhone

On Jul 23, 2020, at 11:16 AM, Davis, Meghaan
<Meghaan.Davis@portlandoregon.gov> wrote:

Hi Brian,
 
I am signing you up for the August 5, 2020 communication spot, may I please have a
few sentences on the topic you will be speaking on?
 
Thank you –
 
Meghaan Davis
OSS II | Office of the City Auditor
The City of Portland, Oregon
1221 SW 4th Avenue, Room 130
Portland, OR  97204-1987
T: (503) 823.0918
F: (503) 823.4571
Meghaan.davis@portlandoregon.gov
 
 

 Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.
 
 

From: Brian B. <brian.betcone@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, July 23, 2020 11:13 AM
To: Davis, Meghaan <Meghaan.Davis@portlandoregon.gov>
Subject: Re: May I please sign up to provide testimony?
 



Hi Meghaan,
 
Thank you for your help. Yes, may I please sign up for August 5th? 
 
Thank you
--
Brian Betcone 
He/Him 
 
'Do the best you can until you know better, then, when you know better, do better.'    
Maya Angelou
 
 
On Thu, Jul 23, 2020 at 10:59 AM Davis, Meghaan
<Meghaan.Davis@portlandoregon.gov> wrote:

Hi Brian,
 
I will be assisting you with signing up for a communication. The next available spot
we have is August 5, 2020, we also have 8/12, 8/19. Would you like any of those
days?
 
Thank you –
 
Meghaan Davis
OSS II | Office of the City Auditor
The City of Portland, Oregon
1221 SW 4th Avenue, Room 130
Portland, OR  97204-1987
T: (503) 823.0918
Meghaan.davis@portlandoregon.gov
 
 

 Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.
 
 

From: Moore-Love, Karla <Karla.Moore-Love@portlandoregon.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, July 23, 2020 10:45 AM
To: Davis, Meghaan <Meghaan.Davis@portlandoregon.gov>
Cc: Brian B. <brian.betcone@gmail.com>
Subject: FW: May I please sign up to provide testimony?
 
Hi Meghaan,
 
Would you please assist Brian with the next available Communication’s spot?
 



From: Brian B.
To: Council Clerk – Testimony
Subject: May I please testify before the City Council?
Date: Thursday, July 23, 2020 10:35:38 AM

Hello,

My name is Brian Betcone. I live at 4137 NE 28th Ave Portland, OR. I would like to sign up
to provide public testimony before the City Council on Wednesday, August 5th or the next
available opening. I would like to respectfully request that the City Council and the Mayor
mandate that the Portland Police Bureau adopt significantly larger and permanent
identification numbers on the front, back, and pant leg of their uniform. This step would
increase police accountability to my Black and Brown friends. As they are currently, it is
easier to see the name of the clerk at the grocery store than the ID number of an officer
carrying a lethal weapon. My phone number is 971-277-0459. 

Thank you
--
Brian Betcone 
He/Him 

'Do the best you can until you know better, then, when you know better, do better.'     Maya
Angelou



Filed ___________________ 

MARY HULL CABALLERO 
Auditor of the City of Portland 

By _____________________ 
  Deputy 
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